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From: Liz Jesse
To: McGuigan, Patrick
Subject: Transportation Commission Agenda Meeting Item #61013
Date: Saturday, June 20, 2020 12:46:56 PM

Good Afternoon,

While I am happy that bus routes will be increasing, I am troubled to hear that Madison Metro
is only planning on 85% of pre-COVID levels. What about the neighborhoods that have not
had any service since March? Are there plans in place to help with transportation in these
neighborhoods in the near future? Can CARES Act money be used to help increase service?

Thank you for your consideration,
-Liz Jesse
5126 S Hill Dr, Madison, WI 53705
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